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J. Ross March 12,1996.
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Facsimile:,.
<
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@* ACIREQUESTW OFINFORMATION!

b,hTA - % -- / A 3Mr. William T. Russell

!
Director, O8los of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission ( Q-j_g g.

3' Washington, D.C. 20$55
-
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i RE: FOIAREQUEST O'W)CUMENTS.
:
;

|
Dear Mr. Russell,

I am requesting a copy of all the documents listed below. This request is being made' - -

, under the Freedom ofInformation Act (FOIA).
,
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[ 9. J. F. Opeks letter to J. F. Oray, " Response to Request for Informati)n Regarding .
,

Parantial Chilling FEects,' deed September 2,1994. .
2

|
2. J. F. Opeka letter to T. T. Martin, " Additional Infonnation Regahiing Allegation

Matters," dated April 11,1994.'

|
3. J. F. Opeks letter to J. Lieberman, " Response of Northeast Nuclear Energy Company

to Nation of Vial =*ian and Demand for Information (EA-92-212), ' dated June 3,3

!- 1993.
4

I- - I was told by the NRCs PDR that they have no record of these documents yet these-

documents are referenced in a December 22,1,995 letter from Northeast Nuclear
.

'

j
Energy Company to Mr. Richard Cooper of the'NRC.'
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If there is any problems with this request please feel free to contact me at
6as soon as possible. Thankyou.
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U.S. Senator Joseph Liebennancc:
* U.S. Senator Chris Dodd:

I U.S. Co*ngressman Sam Gojdenson
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